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Dear Parents/Guardians,

It has been another busy and enjoyable half term. Can I thank all staff, children and you as parents/guardians for your outstanding and ongoing contribution into ensuring  the school is a fantastic learning  environment for all. 

There have been many highlights throughout half term. We have had educational visits, success for teams in quizzes, Dydd Miwsig Cymru and we finished off with a fun filled PTFA disco event for Years 2-6. 

This week we had the school Eisteddfod where we saw each and every child compete on stage, whether this was electronically, in a group, duo or individually. I was blown away by the Welsh language skills of the children. There were many  outstanding performances also. 

Llwyn yr Eos really does have talent, and we are all  proud of each and every child at the school.

Congratulations to Charlie Jones from Blwyddyn 6 for winning the individual with the most points award at the  Eisteddfod. There was success for Zach Underwood who was the winner of the Story writing competition and Lily Jones for the prestigious Welsh language task. Please have a look at the school twitter page for pictures and updates of our learning journey.

Well done to Gogerddan who were victorious. Team captains Oliver and Snow were delighted!

Breakfast Club:

Thank you for your cooperation with arrangements for breakfast club. This has improved the provision we can provide pupils immensely, and we are grateful for your support with this. 

A reminder, Breakfast club opens from 8:15 and children can access the Junior playground from 8:30 when accompanied by school staff.

Punctuality:

For all other children who do not access breakfast club, the school doors open at 8:45 and close at 9:00. We kindly ask for your support in ensuring children arrive as promptly as possible. Children begin daily routines, intervention sessions and learning activities from 9:00 onwards and it is important that they attend these. 



Swimming arrangements:

Blwyddyn 3 will be pleased to know that they will be swimming every Wednesday after Half term. Please ensure the children have their swimming costume and towel. It is also advised to bring a healthy snack for afterwards.

Resource Bases arrangements for a Friday will continue as normal.

Half Term Holidays:
The school will close today Friday, 21st February and will reopen on Monday, 3rd March. 

World Book Day - Thursday, 6th March:
Children and staff are welcome to dress up as their favourite characters from a book or can bring in their favourite book if they prefer. Please do not go to any additional  expense for this day. There will be activities prepared by staff to celebrate the day and the emphasis is always about the enjoyment in reading. 

BIG WALK AND WHEEL FORTNIGHT 24th March – 4th April:

The school will take part in the SUSTRANS BIG WALK AND WHEEL fortnight. We would be grateful for your support in ensuring we make every effort to walk, scoot, or cycle to school during the fortnight. The event begins on Monday, 24th April and will end on Friday, 4th March. There will be National data collected, and we will be competing against other schools across Wales. Are you up for the challenge?

HMS/INSET DAY: Friday 21st March – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR PUPILS

Parents Evening: 08.04
Parents/Guardians evening will be held on Tuesday, 8th April. Further details to follow.
The school will close on Friday, 11th April for our Easter Holidays and will reopen Monday, 28th April.
As ever, thank you all for your continued support and cooperation – we truly have the best pupils, parents and staff. 
It is very much appreciated.
Brian Evans
Head Teacher 
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